
Summer Math Research Opportunity

Event: The UH Pi Mu Epsilon chapter is hosting a talk by Dr. Steve Cox (Rice University)
and Dr. Tamas Forgacs (CSU Fresno) to discuss a paid summer research opportunity to
be held Summer 2013. If you’re a math student who would like to get experience doing
research, and get paid to do so while also having the opportunity to travel, come to the
informational meeting!

Time and Place: Thursday, Jan 31 from 1–2PM in Room 646 PGH


